
	

Eagle Scout Project Strongly Recommended Submission 

Dear Future Eagle Scouts, 

We are thrilled to present you with an exciting opportunity to showcase your 
Eagle Scout project in our magazine, Scout and About. We invite you to 
submit an article detailing your project, along with accompanying photos, to 
our editorial team for consideration. If selected, your article will be published 
on our website and featured in the next issue of Scout & About. We believe 
that having your project published will not only enhance your college and 
career applications but also make your scout leaders and family proud of your 
accomplishments. 

We strongly encourage all Eagle Scouts to submit their projects for the 
chance to be seen by our 6,000+ subscribers and even more through our 
website. Our newly revamped website offers several exciting features, 
including an active calendar of all scouting events, allowing you to register for 
programs with just a click. 

To submit your article, please visit our website 
at www.CoastalCarolinaCouncil.org. You’ll need to complete a one-time 
registration at this link: https://coastalcarolinacouncil.org/author-
registration/ to become our next published author. 

If you encounter any technical difficulties or have questions, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to Emily Wilber at Emily.Wilber@Scouting.org or call the 
scout office at (843) 763-0305. 

Congratulations on achieving the rank of Eagle Scout! We look forward to 
reading and sharing your project with our scouting community. 

Yours in Scouting, 

 
Bobby C. Baker, MD  Jay Wallace   Jason Smith 
VP- Marketing   Council President  Scout Executive 
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